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Dear Chair Mariani and the members of the House Public Safety and Criminal Justice Reform Committee, 

We, the Minnesota Fire Association Coalition (MNFAC) which is made up of the Minnesota State Fire Chiefs 

Association, the Minnesota State Fire Department Association, the Minnesota Chapter of the International 

Association of Arson Investigators, and the Fire Marshals Association of Minnesota, are writing to you in support 

of H.F. 515 Igo and S.F. 565 Ingebrigtsen.  

We support the 9-1-1 dispatchers in their efforts to create a 911 telecommunicator working group. We look 

forward to the establishment of statewide standards for training and certification of 911 telecommunicators by 

this collaboration of stakeholders. We hope to see this legislation advance this session. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chief BJ Jungmann 

Legislative Chair, MNFAC 
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